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LINCOLN ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
2023 BACK TO SCHOOL NIGHT
WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 20, 2023
7:00-8:30 P.M.
Dear Parents/Guardians,

I would like to invite you to meet with your child’s teachers and become familiar with our
educational programs for the 2023-2024 school year. This is for adult discussion. Please keep your
children home.

We are excited to have everyone meet in the gym to hear a welcome message from Mr. Renne, and
our PTA President, Karin Soriano at 7 pm. The PTA will have tables set up in the main foyer for our
families to join our PTA, and to purchase spirit gear. There will also be an important and brief
presentation from members of the Pompton Lakes Education Association (PLEA) on internet safety.

Schedule:

7:00-7:30 pm Welcome message from Mr. Renne and our PTA President, Karin Soriano.
Presentation from members of the Pompton Lakes Education Association (PLEA) on
internet safety.

7:30-7:55 pm PreK-5 classroom teachers will present their educational programs to parents.
Parents of students in grades 4 and 5 should report to their child’s homeroom
teacher.

8:00-8:25 pm PreK-5 classroom teachers will present their educational programs to parents who
have multiple children that could not make the first session. Parents of students in

grades 4 and 5 should report to their child’s other teacher.

Support staff and special area teachers will be available in the all-purpose room from 7:30-8:30 pm
if you would like to meet with them. We look forward to seeing you.

Sincerely,

Mike Renne

40 Mill Street
Pompton Lakes, NJ 07442
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